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Person Submitting Form * Thad Russell
Subcommittee Name * Accreditation

Highlights of Last Meeting Confirmed structure of Standards sub-committees and discussed additional members for each sub-committee.

Discussed strategies and timelines for evidence collection.

Items deferred to next meeting Meetings will primarily move to sub-committee working meetings rather than committee-wide meetings. Until late spring,
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Person Submitting Form *
‘Subcommittee Name *

Highlights of Last Meeting

Items deferred to next meeting

Thad Russell
Enrollment Management Committee

Approved the revised committee charge as part of developing a new Enrollment Management Plan
Discussed data and questions around (swirling) students with Porterville zip codes attending BC and why  chairs are to discuss w/divisions
Discussed Early College Pathways at the high schools and concerns with being able to staff the proposed course offerings.

Heard updates from Student Services on CPL, Student Conduct, and changes to Excused Withdrawl and Pass/No Pass.

Continue discussing and refining the Enrollment Management Plan - next step is to discuss and agree on goals

Follow up with data on Swirling Students
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Person Submitting Form * Michelle Miller-Galaz

Subcommittee Name * Distance Education

Highlights of Last Meeting Did not meet

Items deferred to next meeting Feb 9 2023 next meeting
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Person Submitting Form * Michael Carley

‘Subcommittee Name * Strategic Planning

Highlights of Last Meeting Strategic Planning met on 1/19 and 1/26 to review data on progress so far regarding goals established in our most recent Strategic Plan. Data on student engagement is mostly positive (with
the exception of one CCSSE question on student reading), but progress on student achievement, including completion has gone backward in the last couple of years, affected by the

pandemic. We will continue to review at our meeting of February 2nd.

Items deferred to next meeting Continuing to review Strategic Plan data so far. Program review deadline is February 1st.
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Person Submitting Form * Michael Carley
Subcommittee Name * Strategic Planning

Highlights of Last Meeting Strategic Planning met on 2/2 and concluded (for now) our discussion of strategic plan data updates. We are awaiting data from the most recent climate survey. These updates will go next to

PAC and College Council

Items deferred to next meeting We are waiting for program reviews, which were due on 2/1 and are also working on ACCIC Institution Set Standards for this year.




